
Exchange of views with stakeholders on the Launch of the Kumon Afterschool 

Pilot Program (23 April 2025） 
 

On 23 April 2025, Ambassador Asazuma invited to his official residence some of the 

collaborating partners involved in the Kumon Afterschool Pilot Program to share views on this 

Japanese Government funded education project. This program is being implemented at M.H. Greef 

Primary School in Windhoek.  

 

Kumon Institute of Education is a Japanese company and has the world’s largest after-school 

math and reading program, which operates in more than 60 countries around the world. Kumon's 

After School Pilot Program at M.H Greef Primary School is the first in a Namibian public 

school. 

 

The invited stakeholders included representatives from the Namibian Ministry of Education, 

Innovation, Youth, Sport, Arts & Culture Khomas Regional Directorate, Kumon Institute of 

Education, M.H. Greef Primary School.   

 

 

FLTR: Mr. Matsuura (Kumon), Ms. /Hochobes (Khomas Regional Directorate of Education, 

Innovation, Youth, Sport, Arts & Culture) Ambassador Asazuma, Mr. Kandetu (School Principal 

- M.H. Greef Primary School), Mr. Yoshida  (Kumon), Mr. Tjomita (Teacher - M.H. Greef Primary 

School) and Mr. Yamada (Embassy of Japan in Namibia) 


